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Dear Parent/Guardian

Careers in Care photography consent

Children from Kings Park Primary School will be participating in a work placement at Kings Park nursery on 27th September 2018 as part of a programme delivered by Edinburgh College to encourage primary school children to consider a career in care.

The Careers in Care programme is run by Edinburgh College and involves P6 pupils completing an afternoon of work experience in a nursery setting. 

As part of the programme, Edinburgh College would like to promote the activities the school pupils are taking part in on the college’s website, social media channels and in local press. 

During the work placement the college would like to photograph the school pupils in the nursery environment interacting with children. The college requires you to consent to your child being photographed and/or appearing in any video coverage which will be used to promote the programme. 

Please find enclosed a consent form detailing how the college intends to use your child’s images. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]To give your consent, please complete the form and return it to the nursery by Monday 24th September 2018.

Yours sincerely,

Edinburgh College 


















[image: ]


PHOTOGRAPHY AND FILMING 
IMAGE RELEASE FORM           



I give my consent to my child’s photograph and/or filmed images or footage being used in the promotion of Edinburgh College as described below. I understand the photographs and/or filmed footage will be stored by Edinburgh College, on a limited-access secure college folder, and may:

1. Be used in college publicity material, e.g. course catalogues, posters and flyers, to be circulated on a worldwide scale

2. Be used by local, national or international press in advertising/features relating to the college

3. Be used on the college’s website to promote college services

4. Be used in college publicity videos and/or national or international television adverts and features

5. Be used on the college’s social media channels 

As your consent is Edinburgh College’s basis for using your child’s image, we must ensure you understand you can withdraw your consent at any time (however, please note any externally distributed printed material will not be recalled). To withdraw your consent for the use of your child’s image please email: communications@edinburghcollege.ac.uk 

Name of child….......................................................................................................................

Name of parent/guardian……………………………………………………………………………

Parent/Guardian Permission

I have read the form above and give permission for my son/daughter/ward to feature in photographs or video footage which will be stored and used by Edinburgh College (the data controller). 


Signature…………………………………… Date…………………………………………………




What are my rights?

As this is your child’s personal information, you have rights (on their behalf) under data protection law. You have the right to:

· Be told what personal information Edinburgh College is keeping about you.
· Withdraw your consent for Edinburgh College using your child’s image
· Make Edinburgh College change any personal information that’s wrong, or out of date.
· If it’s wrong or out of date, to stop us using your personal information until we’ve put it right.
If you want to know more about your rights, or if you want to contact Edinburgh College to make use of one or more of your rights, please email DP@Edinburghcollege.ac.uk or phone 0131 297 8663.

What do I do if I’m unhappy with the way my information is being used by Edinburgh College?

You can contact Edinburgh College’s Information Management team by emailing DP@Edinburghcollege.ac.uk or you can speak to the team on 0131 297 8663. The team will be happy to help; but we also have an independent Data Protection Officer (DPO) you can speak to if you’d prefer – they can be contacted using the email address and telephone number above.

Or, you can contact the UK Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) by calling their helpline on 0303 123 1113. (The ICO is the regulator and makes sure organisations across the UK treat your personal information properly).
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